
OFFICIAL NOTICE TO CONSULTANTS 
 
Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received up to 4:30 p.m., Monday 
April 22, 2024, in the Office of Director of Public Works, Municipal Building, 75 North 
Bonson Street, Platteville, WI  53818 for the following work.  Email bid documents can 
also be forwarded to crofooth@platteville.org no later than the above date and time.  
There will be no public opening. 
 

Contract 14-24 
Engineering Design & Studies Services 2025 - 2029 

 
All proposals shall be addressed to the Director of Public Works, Municipal Building, 75 
North Bonson Street, Platteville, WI  53818, with the name and address of the proposer, 
contract number and title of work distinctly indicated on the outside of the envelope. 
 
Proposal documents are on file for examination and may be obtained after February 26, 
2024, in the office of Director of Public Works, or online at www.platteville.org.  
 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive any informalities, or 
accept the proposal deemed most advantageous to the City. 
 
 
 
 
        Clinton Langreck 
        City Manager 
 
Publish Dates: February 28, March 13 
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